
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.cacd.uscourts.gov. 

G-15 (08/16) Notice from the Clerk  Removal date: 1/1/2026 

Please be advised that starting on September 2, 2025, the CM/ECF Helpdesk’s 
operating hours will be reduced to 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. and 2:00 p.m. until 4:00 
p.m., Monday through Friday, excluding weekends and federal holidays. These times were 
selected to align with the periods when we receive the highest volume of calls, ensuring 
that support is available when it is most needed. 
 

Additional information about the CM/ECF Helpdesk and e-filing resources can be 
found on the Court’s website at https://www.cacd.uscourts.gov/e-filing/cmecf-helpdesk.  
 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.  
 
 

Brian D. Karth 
District Court Executive/Clerk of Court 

August 21, 2025 
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